
Welcome to our 

Transition 
Evening 

13th March 2025





Your children are currently on 
their 627 Quest with our team 
of ambassadors and helpers





https://docs.google.com/file/d/1LgDIsEGUqrD7-N1VNa0dHB1dkQ8UqMWG/preview


Our core values are to ensure that all students: 
grow, care and achieve.



Meet the Team who will support 
your child during transition  

Ms Royds 
Deputy Headteacher 

Mr Grindley
Year 7 Year Leader

Mrs Cooper 
Assistant Headteacher 

SENDCO



All about me

Mr Grindley
Year 7 Year Leader -Currently leading Year 11 through their final stages 

at GCA

-Will be Year Leader for Year 7

-History teacher

-Huge basketball fan

-Father to a 7 month old boy



What does transition look 
like?

We will visit every primary school - meet the Year 6 teacher, 
SENDCo and also meet the students 

We will create student profiles for all students so all teachers 
are aware of the students: likes, dislikes, strengths and any 

concerns parents might have regarding their child’s 
education.



Induction Days 
Tuesday 24th June 2025 and Wednesday 25th June 2025

Students will be in school all day.

Students to arrive at 8.30am - Leave at 2.55pm

Students will be greeted by members of staff each morning 

Parents / family members to pick up or siblings to take home 

Packed lunch for two days or students to purchase a lunch 

Extra date for students coming on their own from their primary school





Year 6 Parental Information 
Evening 

Thursday 26th June 2025 at 6.00pm - 7.00pm 

Key Information will be disseminated during this meeting 

Parents / Carers Only 

In the first half term you will also have an opportunity to meet 
your child’s tutor



Bromcom
In February 2024 we launched our new communication 

platform

You will be sent an email to register for the My Child At School 
(MCAS) App 

This will then give you the opportunity to complete your child's 
admission data and subsequent forms.  



Getting to know you day
Monday 29th September 2025 - 3 Form Groups
Tuesday 30th September 2025 - 3 Form Groups

“Getting to know you day” with your tutor and tutees
Visit to Hothersall Lodge - team building activities.    



Any concerns
If you have any concerns such as:

SEND 
Wellbeing 

Friendship Groups 

Please see Mrs Cooper or Mrs Royds this evening 

Or email

info@garstang.fcat.org.uk



Any questions, please ask members 
of staff when you are leaving

We are looking forward to working in 
partnership with you 


